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August 2, 2021 

 

To:  Members of the Budget and Finance Committee  202102558 

From:  Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

Subject: Emergency Ordinance – Amend Ordinance No. 0362-2018 

Attached is an Emergency Ordinance captioned: 

 

AMENDING Ordinance No. 0362-2018 to increase the amount of funding 

the City Manager is authorized to accept from the Ohio Department of 

Transportation’s Ohio Bridge Partnership Program from $3,064,000 to 

$3,250,000 and to appropriate the additional amount of $186,000 to 

existing capital improvement program project account no. 

980x233x192348, “Kennedy Avenue Bridge Grants,” for the purpose of 

providing resources for the replacement of the Kennedy Avenue Bridge. 

 

Approval of this Emergency Ordinance amends Ordinance No. 0362-2018 to increase the 

amount of funding the City Manager is authorized to accept from the Ohio Department 

of Transportation’s (ODOT) Ohio Bridge Partnership Program (OBPP) from $3,064,000 

to $3,250,000 and appropriates the additional amount of $186,000 to existing capital 

improvement program project account no. 980x233x192348, “Kennedy Avenue Bridge 

Grants,” for the purpose of providing resources for the replacement of the Kennedy 

Avenue Bridge.  

 

On December 5, 2018, the City Council approved Ordinance No. 0362-2018 authorizing 

the City Manager to accept and appropriate grant resources totaling $3,064,000 from the 

OBPP through ODOT to newly established capital improvement program project account 

no. 980x233x192348, “Kennedy Avenue Bridge Grants.” 

 

An additional $186,000 is available from the OBPP through ODOT for the replacement 

of the Kennedy Avenue Bridge. Thus, amending Ordinance No. 0362-2018 will increase 

the grant amount authorized for the City to accept and appropriate. 

 

The reason for the emergency is the immediate need to accept and appropriate additional 

resources needed prior to the due date of flagging expenses, estimated to be August 30, 

2021. 

 

The Administration recommends passage of this Emergency Ordinance. 

 

 

cc: Andrew M. Dudas, Budget Director 

 Karen Alder, Finance Director 
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